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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Israel and thanks for presentation of its national report. 
Montenegro welcomes the efforts for improving the gender-based equality and encouraging participation of women in public sectors. We noted concerns of several treaty bodies over deep routed stereotypes and patriarchal attitudes about role and responsibility of men and women in family and society. In that regard we call on the Government to conduct a comprehensive public awareness raising campaign.

We appreciate the progress achieved in protecting and promoting human rights for all persons with disability, in particular in the area of accessibility and employability. We encourage the Government to remain committed in pursuing a disability rights agenda.  

We particularly commend Israeli efforts and its active role and participation in all UN fora defending the rights of LGBTI persons.
Montenegro makes the following recommendations to Israel: 

1. to ratify the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court,

2. to ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights

Thank you. 

